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Thank you Mr. Chair,  
 
We convey our appreciation to you and the Facilitator Mr. Eduardo de Vega for the 
excellent work done for the preparation of this Session of the CPD and during this 
week of intensive negotiations. We also want to thank the secretariat. 
 
We would like to express our support to the resolution, which reflects in a 
balanced manner, the interests and positions putted forward by delegations. 
 
 
We express our satisfaction for this achievement. 
 
 
We are confident that it will give guidance to the work of the Commission 
on Population and Development, as well as to member states for the benefit 
of migrants. 
 
This resolution also shows our commitment and ability to build agreements 
on international migration at the United Nations. 


